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The Honorable Barbara Wasinger, Chairperson 

House Committee on Legislative Modernization 

300 SW 10th Avenue, Room 218-N 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 
Dear Representative Wasinger: 

 
 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2614 by House Committee on Elections 

 
 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2614 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 
 HB 2614 would require to provide notice of revocation of agency rules and regulations to 

affected businesses, local governmental units, and members of the public.  The bill would continue 

to have the Attorney General review and approve the revocations.  The bill would also remove 

certain abolished or inactive state agencies from the five-year state agency review requirement.  

Under current law, listed state agencies that have adopted rules and regulations to submit a report 

to the Joint Committee on Administrative Rules and Regulations that summarizes the agency’s 

review and evaluation of rules and regulations the agency has adopted. 

 
 The Office of the Attorney General states that the changes in the process for revocation of 

rules and regulation with enactment of HB 2614 would have no fiscal effect, as the agency already 

is required to review and approve revocations.  The bill would require those agencies to provide 

written notice of such revocation to affected businesses, local governmental units, and to the 

public.  The state agencies would also be required to submit those rules and regulations to the 

Attorney General.  The Secretary of State indicates HB 2614 would not have a fiscal effect on 

agency operations.  Any fiscal effect associated with HB 2614 is not reflected in The FY 2025 

Governor’s Budget Report.  
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 The Kansas Association of Counties and the League of Kansas Municipalities both indicate 

enactment of HB 2614 would not have a fiscal effect on the counties or cities. 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Adam C. Proffitt 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

cc: Jay Hall, Kansas Association of Counties 

 Wendi Stark, League of Kansas Municipalities 

 Sandy Tompkins, Office of the Secretary of State 

 William Hendrix, Office of the Attorney General  


